
 
 
From: Bill Collins <XXXXXXXXXX>  
Sent: 14 March 2016 19:49  
To: Amanda Mooney  
Subject:Sheelin.  
 
Lough Sheelin should not be closed to angling during the period 13th October to 1st of March.  
Sheelin holds good stocks of quality coarse fish and pike, closing it for the winter months  
impacts financially on the locality, B+B's, pubs, shops, etc. Pike anglers are expected to pay the  
same permit price to fish the Inny system as game anglers, yet are effectively excluded from  
fishing Sheelin for pike during what is generally regarded as the most productive period for the  
species, when they are in top condition. This is blatantly unfair.  
 
Regards,  
Bill Collins  
XXXXXXXXX 
XXXXXXXX  
XXXXXX 


